
2022 Diamond Jubilee Report

2022 marked MHJA’s 75th year and I was excited to bring awareness of the rich history of our
club to our current members while creating new traditions to be remembered for the years to
come.

There were four new classes added to our show roster this year. The 2’3 J/A True North
Equestrian Medal, 2’6 Sarah Lynn Junior Hunter Special, the Family Jubilee Jamboree, and the
Diamond Horse of the Year.  Every class was well attended with a few continuing on in 2023.

An article written by Cate Chat featuring historic MHJA members was printed in the 2022
sponsorship brochure and can be viewed on the website for years to come. We offered
exclusive clothing, accessories and saddle pads featuring the 75th Diamond Jubilee logo as
memorabilia to remember this historic achievement.

My time with this portfolio was short however I wish to continue to bring forward information of
MHJA’s history to continue the legacy of our club for generations to come.

Sincerely,

Christine Budzak
Diamond Jubilee Chair
mhja.news@gmail.com


